Minutes Golf Course Advisory Committee September 30, 2015

Present: Sylvia Stickney, Chryso Lawless, Larry Wise, Bob Smith, Deborah Moore
Guest: Joe Eckstrom from Johnson Golf

Deborah Moore called the meeting to order at 7:25 pm.

A motion to approve the minutes of May 27, 2015 was made by Deb and seconded by
Chryso. Bob Smith abstained.

Joe Eckstrom presented the plan to refurbish the golf cart paths. The paths on 15,17,18, 7
and 8 need much work. His estimate is $28,443

A motion was made by Deborah Moore and seconded by Bob Smith to spend the balance
in the golf course capital account for capital improvements including a pond aerator and
cart path construction. The motion was approved unanimously.

Joe gave an update on the course operation. 2015 was better than last year due to good
weather. We continue to get positive comments on the clubhouse manager and staff. A
lamppost in the parking lot was hit by a patron and remains down. Deb will remind town
to fix it.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm.

Submitted,
Chryso Lawless




